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Senate 
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Under current law, the 15-member Council on Highway Safety must include three 

Representatives and two Senators, each of whom must be on a standing committee dealing with 

transportation matters.  2011 Senate Bill 500 eliminates the requirement that the Representatives and 

Senators on the Council be on standing committees dealing with transportation matters.   

Senate Amendment 1 provides that at least one Representative and at least one Senator on the 

Council must serve on a standing committee dealing with transportation matters. 

Legislative History 

Senator Lazich offered Senate Amendment 1 to 2011 Senate Bill 500 on March 5, 2012.  On 

March 12, 2012, the Senate Committee on Transportation and Elections unanimously recommended 

adoption of the amendment and passage of Senate Bill 500, as amended.   
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